Letter: Bread & Broth
grateful for Heavenly workers

To the community,

The team members from Heavenly mountain operations snow
surfaces work really hard to make skiing at the resort a truly
enjoyable experience. On Feb. 12, the Adopt A Day sponsor crew
from the snow surfaces operations brought the same dedication
to helping the Bread & Broth volunteers provide a tasty meal
and fun evening to the grateful dinner guests.

“As part of the Heavenly EpicPromise program, it is an honor
to work with Bread & Broth to support and feed the less
fortunate members of our community,” said Tyler Lehman,
grooming manager. “These programs are such a vital part of the
community.”

Joining Lehman were David Hager, snowmaking manager; Bryan
Hickman, senior manager of snow surfaces; and Frank Papandrea,
sustainability manager. These four Heavenly team members are
seasoned volunteers who have helped at previous Heavenly
sponsorship dinners and they were a delight to having helping
with the dinner’s setup, serving and cleanup.

B&B would like to thank Heavenly for their $300 sponsorship
donation and for encouraging the incredible team members from
Heavenly to come to help others in need of assistance and who
always giving freely of their time and effort to make a
difference in our community.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/letter-bread-broth-grateful-heavenly-workers/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/02/letter-bread-broth-grateful-heavenly-workers/

